
From: Michael Vogel
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 9:16:49 AM

Michael Vogel
4 Tern lane
Wolfeboro, NH 03894

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

How many times does it take to understand they are just out to make money at NH's expense? We
don't need it, want it, or deserve to be their path of destruction for an extension cord. There are at
least two other viable options. These people have been dishonest and deceiving with their weak
proposal.

Sincerely,
Michael Vogel
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